
Local Union No. 1245, International
Brotherhood of Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO

P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Attention: Mr. Ronald T. Weakley
Business Manager

Company proposes to transfer Mr. P. A. Hansen, Corrosion
Mechanic, from his present headquarters at Front and T Streets,
Sacramento, to the Division Gas Superintendent's office at Florin-
Perkins Road, under Section 205.19 of the Agreement.

Mr. Hanson is aware of, and concurs with our proposal. Your
local Business Representative has been notified and has not stated any
objection to the request.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto,
please so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed
copy of this letter to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto
as of the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

BY~MT~~~ BU ss Manager


